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January 15, 2008 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
 
7007-0220-0004-1242-1787 
 
Mr. Bart D. Phillips     OCD-HW-E-08-016 
419 Metal and Auto Recycling Center Inc. 
600 Old Sanford Oviedo Rd. 
Winter Springs, FL 32708-2646 
 
RE: Review Arsenic and lead lab results. OCD08-003 
 
 
Dear Mr. Phillips, 
 
On January 3, 2008, we sent you an electronic copy of the above referenced document with a 
request to respond to us within three business days.  We have not received confirmation of 
receipt.  A certified copy of this document is enclosed.  
  
If you have any questions, please respond to the appropriate case manager as requested in the 
report.  
 
 
       Sincerely, 

 
Lu Burson 

       Environmental Manager 
       Waste Management 
       Compliance Enforcement 
 
Enclosure 
 


